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From: Dfl Developer Contributions Consultation <developercontributions@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk>
Date: 24/03/2025 15:11.(GMT+00:00) ‘

To: Dfl Developer Contributions Consultation <developercontributions@infrastructure-ni.gov.u >
Subject: Developer Contributions for Wastewater Infrastructure- Consultation

Dear Stakeholder

CONSULfATION ON DEVELOPER CONTRIBUTIONS FOR WASTEWATER INFRASTRUCTURE
Please find iink below to the consultation referred to above, which has now been launched.
Guidance on how to respond to the consultation is included in the link.

Please feel free to forward this notification to any person or organisation that you feel may be
interested in this consultation.

The consultation opened on the 21 March 2025 and will run until noon on the 27 June.
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Kind Regards,

Department for
5:‘ Infrastructure Developer Contributions for Wastewater Infrastructure Team
fnioinn . Water and Departmental Delivery Group
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Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.
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